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Membership
Overview:

Enrolled Members - 700
Enrolled Acres - 87,926

STWEC 2023 - 2024 Membership Fees
$150 Per Member &

$2.75 Per Irrigated Acre

Attention Members!
Our offices will be temporarily closed

effective January 15, 2024

The Resource Conservation District of Tehama County (RCDTC), our partner
agency, has been housed in the same location for over 20 years. Recently

the property owner notified us that they intend to expand and will need to
utilize our current office space.  We will continue to partner with the RCDTC

and will be working remotely until a new location is found.

We are still available to assist you! Call or email us!
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Check out these local opportunities!



     Thank you for being a member of Shasta Tehama Watershed Education
Coalition (STWEC). STWEC’s primary goal is to help members comply at the
lowest possible cost with the Irrigated Lands Regulatory Program (ILRP)
mandated by California’s State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB). The
alternatives to STWEC membership - either an individual wastewater
discharge permit or a non-compliance fine levied by SWRCB - are more
expensive. An important secondary goal is providing education to our
members and relaying reliable data to SWRCB to confirm that our members
are responsible stewards of land and water systems.
     Our board of directors (Sam Mudd, Martin Spannaus, James Lefor, Ron
Keown and Glenn Hawes) approved our annual budget and were able to
lower the cost to the members! Our 2024 membership fee is $150.00 and $2.75
per irrigated acre. 
    
                   Happy Holidays and Well Wishes for a Prosperous New Year! 

STWEC Staff Message



STWEC  Winter 2023 Newsletter

.

PO Box 933
Red Bluff, CA  96080

530-527-4208
info@stwec.org

Our next Board Meeting will be held:
January 10, 2024 // 8 am // 2 Sutter St. Conference Room 

Red Bluff, CA 96080

SECP Self-Certification Portal OPEN
for the Month of February ONLY

The Sediment and Erosion Control Plan (SECP) Grower Self-Certification Training
will be

available from February 1, 2024 to February 29, 2024.

The Training Portal is designed for growers who are required to prepare a certified
SECP as part of their membership in the Irrigated Lands Regulatory Program. If

you are required to prepare an SECP. Becoming self-certified is one option. 

 A link to the training can be found at https://www.svwqc.org/outreach-and-
education/ 


